
Dear Kitten Family!

The Southern University Laboratory School Homecoming Committee is busy preparing
for this year’s events. The Homecoming Committee is requesting your assistance in making this
year’s parade the best ever. We are inviting you to enter and be a part of the Homecoming
Parade.

The SULS Homecoming Parade this year will take place on Thursday, October 21, 2021
at 10:30 AM. Parade lineup will be at the F.G. Clark Activity Center. All participants are
expected to arrive and line up beginning at 10:00 AM. The parade will begin traveling west on
Harding Blvd. The parade will then turn right on E.C. Harrison and turn left on Jessie N. Stone
passing in front of the campus bookstore. The route will continue on Jessie N. Stone and turn left
on Roosevelt Steptoe Ave. passing in front of the Law Center. The parade will turn left on G.
Leon Netterville Dr and pass in front of the J.S. Clark Administration building. The parade will
continue back to Harding and make a left on E. C. Harrison. The parade will then make a right
on Jessie N. Stone by T.T. Allain and turn right again onto Robert E. Smith Dr. The parade will
make its final turn onto Swan Ave. and end in front of Southern University Laboratory School
and return to the F.G. Clark Activity Center (Mini Dome) to unload. Any late arrivals will not
participate in this year’s parade.

If your organization is interested in participating, please complete the form below and
send it to Angela Carter-Robinson at Southern University Laboratory School via email
(angela_robinson@subr.edu) or fax (225-771-2782)

Respectfully,

Angela Carter-Robinson
Director of Accountability
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